

Indiam Creek News

OCTOBER 1990

GARAGE SALES

Judy Doubet, Vicki VanCauwenberge, and Carol Myers all had garage sales on September 21st & 22nd. They felt these were a definite success with sales over \$1000 among the 3 homes. I will be sponsoring another garage sales for next Spring in late April or early May with Lamplighter Subdivision setting a date sometime in February to give everyone plenty of time. Thank you for all the neighborhood support in attending these garage sales.

CHRISTMAS WALK

The date has been set for Sunday, December 23rd for our first annual Indian Creek Christmas Walk. Six families so far have decided to participate in this walk. Call Marsha Albritton at 728-2403 if you are interested.

CLEAN-UP & WOODCUTTING DAYS

A Clean-up Day is planned for Saturday, October 27th to clear trash in the common areas and roadsides. We encourage kids to volunteer to participate along with their parents. Meet at 9:00 A.M. in the common area behind Kellenbergers.

A Woodcutting Day is set for Saturday, November 3rd to cut, split, and clean up some of the fallen timber in the common area. Plans are to rent a splitter for the day with the cost to be shared. Meet at Doug Reeves house at 9:00 A.M.

Call Doug Reeves at 728-2947 if you can help either day.

RECYCLING

The Homeowners Board is researching the options for recycling in our subdivision. In the meantime, Hudson has a recycling center set up just north of Caseys which takes plastic, newspapers, aluminum and tin cans. However, they have had such a tremendous response in the last few months that they will be having dumpsters brought in on the third Saturday monthly and then only allow aluminum cans to be dropped off during the month.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS